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****PRESS RELEASE**** 

ROSSMOOR RESCHEDULES BIG HER0 6 FOLLOWING CONCERT IN THE PARK 
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562-430-3707x107 

The Rossmoor Community Services District would like to extend their sincerest apologies to all those 
who attended the scheduled July 17 showing of Big Hero 6 and were unable to view the movie due to 
technical difficulties. The District’s screen provider extends their apologies as well and will be bringing 
their largest screen for the July 31st rescheduled event. The company has provided the Rossmoor 
community with a high quality Movies in the Park experience for seven years and is extremely 
disappointed in the unfortunate equipment malfunction which resulted in the cancellation of the much 
anticipated movie, Big Hero 6.  The District’s Recreation Department hopes that all our valued park 
patrons will allow us the opportunity to make amends with Rossmoor’s first ever double feature! That’s 
right—two free Stellar Summer Events in one evening! Come early with your family to dance with the 
KING SALMON BAND see BIG HERO 6 on the largest inflatable air screen around!  

The two for one fun begins at 6:30 p.m. on Friday, July 31st with a stellar concert in the park featuring 
the KING SALMON BAND playing your favorite dance hits. The concert will be followed by the 
emergence of Disney’s animated hit movie, BIG HERO 6 on an ULTRA BIG screen! Sponsored by the 
RCSD Recreation Department, Rossmoor is celebrating over 10 years of offering free Movies in the 
Park.  

It is our pleasure to offer this groundbreaking double feature. Be our guest for an evening under the stars 
in Rossmoor’s beautiful Rush Park. Families can enjoy live dance music beginning at 6:30pm followed 
by Disney’s animated hit, Big Hero 6. Please plan on arriving early for preferred seating. Friends, 
families and neighbors can enjoy a picnic style dinner together prior to the show. Recreation staff will be 
offering CHICK-FIL-A, fresh popcorn, soda and candy. It is encouraged that you bring blankets, low 
chairs, flashlights, and your dancing shoes.  

For additional summer special event listings, please visit www.rossmoor-csd.org or call the RCSD office 
at 562-430-3707. Rush Park is located at 3001 Blume Drive in Rossmoor. ### 
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